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My name is Michael kasser. I lived in Oregon until September 2017. I also served in 

the Oregon army national guard for 21 years. I feel that with the current economy that 

taxing service members retirement is not a viable solution and would only add undue 

stress to those that receive a retirement. I support this bill because those like myself 

that served faithfully should not have to pay taxes on their retirement instead should 

receive it as it should be the government’s responsibility to take better care of those 

who took the oath to protect this great country.  


